## WALBERSWICK UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB

Secretary: R. Rose, Oaklands, Lodge Road, Holton, Halesworth, Suffolk IP19 8RZ.

Tel. 01986 872389

12th June 1995

Dear June,

I behalf of the club, I am writing to inform you that we will no longer be using the facilities at Walberswick for the 1995/6 season and to thank the council for their help and support given us since 1987. Once we have removed any gear belonging to us from the pavilion we will return our two keys to Mr Philip Kett.

Yours sincerely,

Ray Rose, Secretary.

Q. Rose